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3108.	Mr K J Mileham (DA) to ask the Minister of Social Development:
(1)	Whether any invitation was issued by her (a) office and/or (b) department on or about 3 January 2017 for a Social Development Women Stakeholder Relations Workshop, to be held at the Southern Sun OR Tambo International Airport from 6 to 8 January 2017; if so, (a) to whom were the invitations sent and (b) what number of persons were invited;
(2)	did the workshop take place; if not, (a) when was it cancelled, (b) how were attendees notified and (c) why was it cancelled; if so, (i) what number of persons attended and (ii) what was the total cost of the workshop?		NW3424E

Reply:

The matter is currently under investigation and the Department will provide information once it is completed.
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